
From: Swenson, William [William.Swenson@hq.doe.gov] 

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 3:21 PM 

To: Springer, Darren; Allen, Susan 

CC: Carrillo, Francisco; Krohn, John; Gibson, Kimberly 

Subject: NOTIFICATION - DOE Issues ROD and Presidential Permit for New England Clean 

Power Link Transmission Line 

 

 

Good afternoon Darren and Sue,  
 
Today, DOE issued the Record of Decision and Presidential Permit for the New England Clean 
Power Link Transmission Line.  The 154-mile underground and underwater direct current 
transmission line will bring up to 1000 megawatts of hydropower from Quebec, Canada to 
southern Vermont.  
 
More information about New England Clean Power Link is available online at 
http://necplinkeis.com/.  
 
A new blog post on today’s announcement from Patricia A. Hoffman, Assistant Secretary, Office 
of Electricity Delivery & Energy Reliability, is copied below and available at 
http://www.energy.gov/oe/articles/energy-department-announces-approval-new-england-
clean-power-link. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the Office of Congressional and 
Intergovernmental Affairs at (202) 586-3600. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Will Swenson 
Advisor, Intergovernmental & External Affairs 
Office of Congressional and Intergovernmental Affairs 
U.S. Department of Energy 

 
------------------------ 

ENERGY DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCES APPROVAL OF NEW 
ENGLAND CLEAN POWER LINK 

http://www.energy.gov/oe/articles/energy-department-announces-approval-new-england-
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The Department of Energy today announced the issuance of a Record of Decision and 
Presidential Permit for the New England Clean Power Link Transmission Line. The 154-mile 
underground and underwater direct current transmission line will bring up to 1000 megawatts 
of hydropower from Quebec, Canada to southern Vermont. 
 
The project has the potential to provide enough reliable, affordable and carbon-free electricity 
to serve approximately 1 million residential customers in New England. 
 
Transmission lines such as New England Clean Power Link address infrastructure challenges 
outlined in the 2015 Quadrennial Energy Review (QER), which focused on energy transmission, 
storage and distribution infrastructure. The QER acknowledged the importance of establishing 
transmission lines to facilitate development of remote generation, and found that new long-
distance transmission capacity like New England Clean Power Link have the potential to enable 
lower-emissions electricity, enhance system reliability and operate at a reasonable cost to 
consumers. 
 
New England Clean Power Link is an example of the collaborative principles detailed in the new 
Integrated Interagency Pre-Application Process (IIP), a recently finalized rulemaking process 
that streamlines permitting and siting by encouraging early engagement with local, state and 
tribal communities on electric grid transmission projects. As a result, the New England Clean 
Power Link’s review was completed in 2.5 years. Large-scale infrastructure projects often take 
longer to complete. 
 
For more information about the New England Clean Power Link, including the Final 
Environmental Impact Statement, Record of Decision, and more, visit Energy.gov. 


